by Martin Kinnunen

UPMC is moving forward

with plans to make major
improvements that will bring
more green space and enhanced
traffic flow to the vibrant city
neighborhood of Oakland.

The project will remove the top
six floors of the South Tower
(formerly Children’s Hospital
of Pittsburgh) and portions of
the bottom eight floors. The
pedestrian bridge between

the Falk Medical Building and
UPMC Presbyterian also will be
removed.

In all, 400,000 square feet
of space will be eliminated,
significantly reducing UPMC'’s
use of electricity, natural gas,
and other utilities in Oakland.

Demolition-debris will be sorted
on-site and many'materials —
such as steel, aluminum; wiring,
and pipe — will be recycled
rather than placed in landfills.
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The planned Fifth Avenue entrance to the Falk
Medical Building, aligned with Atwood Street, will
improve traffic flow on the UPMC Presbyterian
campus and reduce the traffic backlog that occurs
. frequently at Fifth and Lothrop streets. A covered
= outdoor walkway will connect the Falk building
with UPMC Presbyterian.
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Large-scale demolition of the South Tower is scheduied to begm in
mid-June. Project completion is anticipated in the summer of 2016.
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